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NOTE FROM BRO. WADE 

 

Matthew 1:23- ñLook, the virgin shall conceive and bear a son, and they 
shall name him Emmanuel,ò which means, ñGod is with us.ò 
 
Luke 1:37- For nothing will be impossible with God. (Gabrielôs response to 
Mary after he told her that she had found favor with God, will conceive in 
her womb, bear a son and will name him Jesus.)  
 
 Matthew and Luke remind us of two powerful messages at Christmas: 
ñGod is with usò and ñNothing is impossible with God."  
 God is with us. Let that resonate in your spirit for a moment.  
Do you realize the depth of what that means? God is with us in our pain 
and in our gain. God is with us in our anger and our hallelujah choruses. 
God is with us in the hospital and in our home. God is with us at the 
church and on the street corner. God is with us in our sin and our  
salvation.  
 And who is us? Everyone. Who do you know that needs to hear or see 
that God is with them? Christmas is a perfect time to let them know. 
 I cannot believe we have been part of the wonderful church and  
community of Covington for 6 months. We have been welcomed with 
open arms, embraced, and the presence of God has shone through you. 
The highlight of this time had to be the completion and dedication of the 
Christian Life Center. Its significance and meaning is so much deeper 
than a building. It is a visible reminder that nothing is impossible with God.  
This is why I focused in the fall on the sermon series Mission Possible. 
Even with diversions, disharmony, mis-direction and discouragement,  
Nehemiah was able to return to Jerusalem and rebuild the city wall. But, it 
was about much more than a wall.  
 At Christmas we hear about prophets proclaiming, angels exclaiming, 
and a mother meditating in the many different accounts of Jesus' birth. 
But, it is about so much more than a baby's birth.  
 It is about the very presence of God being with us in the flesh.  
Impossible?  
 Nothing will be impossible with God! 
 Looking forward to the possibilities that God will do through each of us 
in 2015! 
 
Merry Christmas, 
Wade 
 
P.S. Over the last months I have been reading and writing in preparation 
for my upcoming Doctorate of Ministry studies. The first class begins in 
Nashville on January 12th. I look forward to sharing more of the journey 
with you.  

! ŅŌ! ŅŌŚŚňňŎŏŜ œŘŅŏŌņńŗŌŒő Œŉ ňňŎŏŜ œŘŅŏŌņńŗŌŒő Œŉ   
&ŌŕŖŗ 5őŌŗňŇ -ňŗŋŒŇŌŖŗ #ŋŘŕņŋ&ŌŕŖŗ 5őŌŗňŇ -ňŗŋŒŇŌŖŗ #ŋŘŕņŋ  
$ňņňŐŅňŕ ΤΦȟ ΤΡΣΦ ŌŖŖŘň$ňņňŐŅňŕ ΤΦȟ ΤΡΣΦ ŌŖŖŘň  
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NOTE OF THANKS FROM FAYE BECKETT: 

 

Earl and I just want to thank everyone in the church for the well wishes, prayers, cards 
and tributes that we have received during this time of our grief since the recent death of 
my precious baby brother (Leslie Trumbo).  I am so grateful for my brothers and  
sisters in Christ.  I truly do not know how anyone makes it through life without brothers 
and sisters like you. 

 

Leslie was 68 years old, however he had been suffering for many years.  It is a relief to 
know that he no is longer suffering.  He will now celebrate Christmas with the 
King.  Praise the Lord.  Yet we will miss him greatly.  

 

God Bless Each of You!!!  

CHRISTMAS EVE SERVICES AND COMMUNION 
 

Christmas Eve services will take place Wednesday, December 
24th.  Join us in the Sanctuary as we ñre-enactò at 5:00 p.m. and 
celebrate at 9:00 p.m., the Christmas story of Jesus, both 
through scripture and song.  The service ends with a  
candlelight singing of Silent Night, and includes the Sacrament 
of Holy Communion. 

CONGREGATIONAL CARE SILVER LINK TEAM 
 

The Congregational Care Silver Link Team focus their care ministry on 
homebound and senior members of the church.  A new group will be  
forming in January and will meet January 26, 2015 at 6:00 p.m. in the New  
Beginnings Classroom.  If you are interested in joining the Silver Link 
Team, please contact Faye Beckett at 901-603-0456 or email 
fbeckett_fumc@att.net. 

2014 CONTRIBUTIONS 
 

Contributions to the church must 
be turned in by December 31st.  
Due to an IRS ruling, in order for 
your contribution to be counted in 
2014, they must be given in 
2014. This means that all  
contributions must be in the 
church office by December 31, 
2014 or postmarked by that date.  
Thank you. 

STEWARDSHIP 

COMMITMENT 

 

Thank you to those who responded to our 2015 
Stewardship Campaign.  As of December 18

th
,  

133 commitments to prayers, presence, gifts,  
service and witness have been received and 
$496,374.00 has been pledged.   
 

If you have been unable to respond, blue  
stewardship cards are available in the pews.  
Please fill one out and place it in the offering plate 
or drop it by the church office during the week.  
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Merry Christmas from the Staff of FUMC!  

NEWSLETTER PUBLICATION 

 

The FOCUS will now be published the 
2
nd
 and 4

th
 Wednesday of each month. 
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DECEMBER 24 

TO 

JANUARY 14 

 

December 24 Mary Eve Dawson 
   Erin Hall 
   Rhonda Patton 
   Paul Pemberton 
   Stephanie Pugh 
December 26 Wayne Hughey 
   Martha McDaniel 
   Hannah Patton 
   Britton Rogers 
December 30 Kinley Escue 
   Tommy Pullen 
December 31 Carole Hughey 
   Mia Maxwell 
   Lisa Rogers 
January 1   Taylor Aday 
   Martha Thornton 
   Ty Tyler  
 

January 3  Yvonne Bryant 
  Deb David  
  Cecily McDaniel 
  Keith Watson 
January 4  Kevin Childers 
January 5  Nancy Leem 
  JoAnna Tyler 
January 6  Kaylan Buxton 
January 8  Helene Kramer 
  Peggy Nyberg 
January 9  Annette Maxwell 
  Becky Stalcup 
January 10  Gary Liles 
January 13  Jackie Delashmit 
January 14  Abbigale McDaniel 
  Amelia Sullivan 
  Tanner Sullivan 
  Shirley Wingate 

SHARE YOUR HOLIDAY BAKING  

 

Kendy Erwin, the hospitality coordinator, wishes to share your holiday 
baked goods with new visitors to the church and to those returning 
home from the hospital or medical rehab.  As you prepare your 
breads, cookies, cakes and pies for Christmas, please consider  
making extra to bring in to Kendy so she may share them with the households she  
visits. If you wish to help with this, please contact Kendy at the church office at  
476-9694 or on her cell at 356-2176. 

NEW SINGLE YOUNG ADULT WOMENõS CLASS FORMING 

 

A new Sunday School class for single women in their 20ôs and 30ôs will begin meeting 
on Sunday, December 28

th 
in the Discover classroom on the 3

rd
 floor of the Education 

Building. During the first meeting, the group will get acquainted and talk about the kind 
of lessons they would like to have. Mentors for the group will be Carliss Chastain,  
Marti Locke and Lisa Rogers. All single young adult ladies are invited! 

UMW CORNER  
 

United Methodist Women will have a planning meeting for the 2015 calendar 
year, Monday, January 12

th
 at 6:00 p.m. in the Christian Life Center.  All women 

in the church are invited to attend this meeting and help us plan activities for the new 
year. 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=f9Fsb4pyyrRSeM&tbnid=8qlEU6GiSdxfhM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.images55.com%2Fcategory%2Fhappy-birthday%2Fpage%2F14%2F&ei=s31qU5qOC4TEkgXt0YCgBg&bvm=bv.66111022
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MARCH TO THE MANGER 

 

Thank you for your generous gifts given for the ñMarch to the Manger  
Offeringò.  Gifts received for Mission and Outreach through the Good 
Samaritan Fund were $1,989.50.  Gifts received for replacing the roof 
over the New Beginnings/Cockrill-Gift Classroom were $2,110.50.  
This offering will also be received during Communion at Christmas Eve Services. If you 
are unable to be present you are welcome to give at any time at the church office.  
Thank you. 

Potluck Breakfast at the Christian Life Center  

December 14, 2014  

 

YOUTH NEWS 
 

The youth have had a great fall semester.  
Activities kicked off in September with a Messy 
Game family night, our Fall Retreat at 
Lakeshore, a bonfire at the Carpenter's home, 
volunteer work at food pantry and participating in 
church-wide events. Our latest event was a  
progressive dinner to wrap up our year. We had 
20 youth and a lovely bunch of parents who cooked, hosted, drove and ate in fellowship 
with the youth. A big thanks to Rachel Smith, Stefanie Beasley, and Kendy Erwin for 
hosting our appetizer, main course, and dessert for the evening. As always, the youth of 
FUMC Covington are blessed by wonderful parents and volunteers. 


